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JUL 30 2012 

Thomas J. Whatley 
Country Corner, Inc. 
7794 Highway 222 
Malvern, AR 72104 

RE:	 AFIN No. 30-00362, General Permit Tracking No. 4740-WG-CW-l 

Dear Mr. Whatley: 

The Notice of Intent for coverage under the General Permit OOOO-WG-CW for the disposal of the 
wastewater generated by your carwash facility was received on 6/27/2012 and has been approved by this 
Department. A copy of the General Permit is available from the Department or at the website below. 
Compliance with all conditions and limitations therein is required. 

http://www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/branch permits/pdfs/OOOO wg cw draft renewal.pdf 

Coverage for your facility under this General Permit is effective as of the date of this letter. Your facility 
has been assigned Permit Tracking No. 4740-WG-CW-l and AFIN No. 30-00362. Please use these 
references in any future correspondence with the Department. 

This letter is issued in reliance upon the statements and representations made in the submittal and the 
Department has no responsibility for adequacy or proper functioning of the system. 

If you have any questions, please contact Colby Ungerank at (501) 682-0047. 

Mo Shafii 
Assistant Chief, Water Division 

Enclosures 

MS:cu 

cc:	 Eric Fleming, Inspection Branch Manager, Water Division 
Craig Uyeda, Enforcement Branch Manager, Water Division 
file (AFIN 30-00362, Permit No. 4740-WG-CW-l) 
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